
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 9/27/2011 10:17:56 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Fwd: PG&E gas leak 

?? 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Randolph, Edward F." <edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Date: September 27, 2011 10:11:31 PMPDT 
To: "Cooke, Michelle" <michelle.eooke@,cpuc.ea.gov>. "Prosper, Terrie D." 
<terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov>. "Clanon, Paul" <paul.claiion.@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: PG&E gas leak 

Sacramento news is carrying a story about a road on fire in Roseville from a PG&E natural gas 
leak. The video shots make it look like a fire in a glass fireplace ~ very controlled bum up 
through the cracks in the street and PG&E and crews are just starting to jack hammer up the 
street to pinch of the pipes. 

The news reporter indicated that this is at almost the same spot there was a leak last year. 
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